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DFG, BOF Comments (DFG sponsored) 
proposal #283 
Saturday, March 26, 2022 7:51:48 AM 

I definitely oppose proposal #283 because it fails to support the preservation of 1. 
the last remaining run of late run king salmon on the Kenai River. This proposal 
attempts to increase profits for the commercial fishing industry by lowering king 
escapement goals. It took decades to create run protection goals that were 
designed to prevent the destruction of this last remaining run of giant kings on 
Earth. With Alaska king returns down everywhere now would be a ridiculously 
bad time to even consider removing protections from this run. 

Donald Johnson 
36160 Schultz Street 
Soldotna Alaska 99669 
donaldjohnson@alaska.net 
907 262 7893 
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